
 

 
 
 
10th February 2022 
 

Work experience with Pendle Hill Community Trust 
  
Dear Parents/carers  
 
Students in Bowland have been invited to take part in tree planting on 3rd March. We will be 
planting saplings on farmland on the side of Pendle Hill. Students will be transported on the 
college mini bus with a short walk from where we park at Sabden. Students will need to wrap up 
warm as it will be cold. Wearing wellington boots or walking boots would be a good idea, we have 
some in college they could use. Students will be taking a packed lunch. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me in the first instance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss J Bayliss 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Work experience with Pendle Hill Community Trust 

 
Student Name: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
I do/ do not give permission for my son/ daughter to attend Work Experience tree planting on 3rd 
March.  
 
I confirm that my son/ daughter medical details have not changed since completing the medical 
form in September 2021. 
 
Signed: __________________________________________ Date: ___________________ 
 
Return form to C Rothwell  
 
 


